A/ Now Introducing our ServLine
’V

; Leak Protection Program
Servline Beginning February 1, 2019

When you have a leak you are responsible to pay for the cost of the water that is used.
With our New ServLine Program you will be protected from this unexpected expense.

All Eligible Customers will be transitioned into the program beginning February 1%, 2019.
Covers qualifying water leaks occurring on your property providing up to $1,000 once every 12 Months.
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CALL TODAY: (423) 417-1199

Call us to decline protection and accept full responsibility for water bills caused by water leaks




